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NOTIFICATION
Sub: Rescheduling of one subject of Fazil Semester — Ill Examinztion —~ 2025

Ref: In modification of earlier memo no. Pre/23/25 dated 20.15.2025

As per the Notification issued by Additional Chief Secretary to the
Government of West Bengal vide memo no. 3323 — F(P2) dated 1€.09.2025 T, ol
September, 2025 (Wednesday) has been declared as holiday on acccunt of
“Viswakarma Puja” which is clashing with the scheduled Fazii Semester - il
Examination — 2025 on the same date.

scheduled on 20.09.2025 (Saturday). The time and venue will be same as fixed for
the examination of 17.09.2025. Rest of the Fazil Semester — Il Examination - 2025
will remain unchanged.
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